
New Ashford Select Board/MLP Meeting  
New Ashford Town Hall/Teleconference 
August 17, 2020 
 
Board Present:  Jason Jayko (Chair), Mark Phelps 
Call-in:  Ken McInerney (MLP Manager) 
Others Present:  Keith Lacasse, Lori Jayko 
 
Meeting opened at 6:30 
 
1.  Approve Minutes August 3:  On a motion by Mark, seconded by Ken, the minutes from the  
8-3-2020 New Ashford Select Board/MLP Meeting were approved.   
 
2.  Public Comment:  None 
 
3.  Road Commissioner:  Keith took care of a tree down on Greylock Road. He has the mower 
and will do the sides of the road this week.  We will pay $600 to Dalton for its use.   Ken 
contacted the state about a problem with the apron on Smith Road.  Dave Reynolds, from 
MASSDOT, said he will look into it.  Keith will check to see if there are any leftover millings 
from the Route 7 paving project.  Rumble strips will be installed on select areas of Route 7.  The 
Select Board will send a letter to the state backing the Phelps’ Farm request that rumble strips 
not be installed northbound or southbound where the tractor travels. Mark talked with Dave 
Reynolds about the problem with merging where the climbing lane ends at the intersection of 
Mallery Road and Old Route 7.   Keith will check with the pavers for Smith Road about when 
they will start work.  
 
4.  Unforeseen Business:  Select Board meetings will be held on a day other than Mondays 
during the fall, due to a scheduling conflict.  
Ken will write the Emergency Management Director position for Frank Speth. 
We received an overdue invoice from Condron.  That invoice is being paid for from the Mohawk 
Trails Woodland Partnership Grant.  Ken will confirm it was submitted and Lori will monitor the 
bank account for the grant fund receipt.   
 
Next meeting 9-2-2020 at 6:30 
Meeting adjourned at 6:50 


